
W E L C O M E   T O 

February 23rd, 2014 

In UNITY through: 

 A LOVE that works 

 A spirit of PRAYER 

 A commitment to EQUIP 

 A growth in RELATIONSHIPS 

 A lifestyle of WORSHIP 
Coffee-Tea -Hot Choc.  

available in the lobby! 

Help yourself! 

Please Pray for… 

 Patrick and Rebecca 

Gates’ Aunt - she is 

fighting ovarian cancer 

that has spread 

 Stephanie Dean’s cousin, 

Kayleigh-recovering from 

a 2nd cranial surgery 

 Steckiel family 

 Byron Gowin, being treat-

ed for leukemia 

 Donna Zimmer, recover-

ing from a stroke. Donna 

is home. Cards of encour-

agement can be sent to 

her at: 244 West Union 

St., Canton, PA  17724 

 Lynda Homet-recovering 

from retinal eye surgery 

 PRAISE-Rhonda Nowa-

coski’s mom is respond-

ing to chemo. and her 

tumor is shrinking! Contin-

ue to pray as her treat-

ments will continue 

 

What: Ladies LYFE @ Baptist Bible College 
When: June 5-7, leaving church around 1pm on the 5th/returning around 6pm on the 7th 
Price: $145/person- includes meals except Thursday dinner, housing, sessions 

Questions: See Courtney Steckiel or Brandie Frye 
Sign up at the table in the lobby!  

 



Thanks for worshipping with us 

today, February 23rd, 2014 
 

Name:______________________________ 

Address: ___________________________ 

____________________________________

Phone:_____________________________ 

Email: ______________________________ 

Please check all that apply: 

1st-time Guest   Returning Guest 

Married  Single    College    Teen 

 

I would like information about: 

  Beginning a relationship with God 

  Baptism 

  Membership 

 THRIVE  Groups (Life Groups) 

  Kids Info (through 6th grade) 

 Teens Info (5th-12th grade) 

  Serving Opportunities 

Other: ______________________________ 

 

I would like prayer for: 

____________________________________ 

____________________________________ 

 For Staff Only 

  For Church-wide Prayer Chain 

 

Please bring this card to the welcome 

counter located by the auditorium doors  

and pick up a welcome pkt. and gift. 

The SonShiners will meet for Bible study this Tuesday, February 25th, 10:30am. All 

senior citizens are invited to attend! Seniors meet on the 2nd and 4th Tues. of each 

month.  Join us for part two of the creation vs. evolution video debate. 

SONSHINERS 

121 Mud Creek Road   Troy, PA  16947                                    
phone:  570-297-4818 

Mark Steckiel-Lead Pastor: mark@fbctpa.com 570-362-0212                                                       
Carl Pesesky-Pastor of Family Ministries: carl@fbctpa.com 570-529-3700           
Stephanie Dean-Admin. Assistant: stephanie@fbctpa.com 570-250-7963                            

Dennis Weaver-Lead Deacon: dennis@fbctpa.com 570-220-4773 

  www.fbctpa.com       facebook: Fellowship Bible Church-Troy, PA 

TODAY: Sunday-February 23rd, 2014 

Sunday School: 9:30am - (PreK-Adult)  

Worship Service: 10:30am -  Speaker: Dale Bird 

 Nursery (Birth-2 yrs.)  Located down  the hall on the left 

 Spark Kids Church (3yrs.-4th Grade) Located at the end of the hall 

 We ask that children be signed in/out of Nursery/Kids Church by an adult 

 

Student Ministries: YOUTH GROUP TONIGHT!  

                 6:30pm—8:00pm at the church 

(5th—12th grade) 

CONNECTIONS 

Connections is a group for the young adults, young married and young families of 

Fellowship.  Connections meets at the church from 6:45 to 7:45 PM, on Wednes-

days. Childcare is provided.   

We are so glad you have chosen to worship with us this morning. If this is 

your first time with us, we are especially happy to welcome you and we 

hope you feel right at home. Our goals this morning are to worship God,  

to listen to God’s Word speak to us, and then go out and live for Him this 

week. Please feel free to fill out the tear off communication card and 

place it in the offering box located by the auditorium doors so we can get 

to know you! You can learn more about us  and what we believe at 

www.fbctpa.com. Please stop by the welcome center in the lobby to pick 

up a welcome packet and gift. 

Offerings: Here at Fellowship we believe that financial giving is a free-will  

act of worship and, therefore our desire is that we give freely with cheerful 

hearts to care for the financial needs of Fellowship. Our offering boxes are 

located in the back of the auditorium and the lobby. Giving envelopes are 

available for tax deductible giving. Please contact the church office for 

details. Thank you for your faithful giving. 

February month to date offering: $8,552.00 

CHURCH DIRECTORIES 

Available at the welcome center - let us know of any needed changes! 

LADIES BIBLE STUDY  

Mondays at 6:30pm (beginning March 3rd, running for 8 

weeks) join us for a study on Philippians, “Finding Con-

tentment”. All ladies welcome, sign-up at the welcome 

center! Cost for study book-$10, payable at welcome cen-

ter. Any questions see Janis Steckiel. 


